
NOTICE OF CHANGE OF THE JUNE 2024 
 REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of Magna Water District (the 

"District") will hold its May regular meeting on Thursday, June 13, 2024, at 10:00 a.m., 

instead of June 6, 2024 as originally scheduled. The rescheduled regular meeting will be held at 

the District’s General Office at 8885 West 3500 South, Magna, Utah.  The public is invited to 

attend.  The agenda for the rescheduled regular meeting will be available at the District Office, 

the District’s website.(www.magnawater.com), and the public notice website.  Please call 801-

250-2118 before 5:00 p.m. the day before the meeting if special accommodations are needed. 

 

 
 
 
 

 


